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Gerald and Janporn (Tee) Fudala 

Intermediate Missionaries to Thailand 

Missionary # 161212 

Transportation: Truck  

Who Is Traveling: Husband and Wife 

 

Gerald (Jerry) was born on September 24. He speaks English and some Thai. 

His missionary involvement includes: 

• teaching 
• preaching 
• pastoring 
• church planting 
• evangelism 
• outreach 
• home Bible studies 
• music (drums) 
• media (website creation, photography, videography, and social media) 

 
Janporn (AKA Sister “Tee” ) was born on August 12. She is a dual citizen of both 

Thailand and the US. She speaks Thai and English. Her missionary involvement 

includes: 

• teaching 
• preaching 
• pastoring 
• church Planting with husband 
• evangelism 
• home Bible studies 
• translating for English speakers at conferences and seminars 
• music (piano) 

 

missionary profile 



Biography 
On October 9th, 2004, Jerry and “Tee” Fudala were married in Pennsylvania and 

moved to Belleview, Florida in 2007. In July of 2017, they left their home church, Souls 
Harbor First Pentecostal Church of Belleview, FL, and moved to Chiang Mai, Thailand 
where they started the Pentecostals of Chiang Mai church. They both hold a general 
license with the UPCI and have served in various roles throughout their ministries. Jerry 
serves in many ways including pastoring, playing the drums, preaching at conferences 
and revivals, speaking at funerals, and teaching personal Bible studies. He is a student 
of the Word and desires to know Jesus and to make Him known. Tee is an effective 
minister, preacher, and translator who has worked with speakers such as David 
Bernard, Jack Cunningham, James Varnum, Brian Lane, Charles Robinette, Lynden 
Shalm, Bruce Howell, Nathanial Haney, and Rodney Shaw. She also coordinates 
accommodations and transportation for the Thai General Conference team annually. 

They arrived in Thailand with only a word from the Lord that they were in His will. 
After only their second service, they baptized their first convert in their bathtub. Since 
then, they have baptized around 250 people in pools, bathtubs, rivers, and truckbeds, 
and have helped pray over 800 people through to the baptism of the Holy Ghost. They 
were able to rent and renovate a small building where they have been livestreaming 
services since 2020. They were asked to help with the Unreached People Groups 
initiative and have worked closely with different cultural groups. They have had several 
local ministers (male and female) from their church receive a ministerial license with the 
Thai UPC. Their goal is to see more churches started locally and nationally, to train 
more translators, and to strengthen national leadership. 
 


